
 

 

   EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

 

Meeting Date: October 7, 2019 
Name of Agenda Item: Award Construction Contract for Industrial Condensate Stormwater to Fishtrap 
Section of Agenda: New Business 
Department: Public Works 
Council Committee Review: Legal Review: 

☐ Community Development          ☐ Public Safety ☐ Yes - Reviewed 

☐ Finance ☒ Public Works ☐ No - Not Reviewed 

☐ Parks    ☐ Other: _____________ ☒ Review Not Required 
Attachments: 

1) Reichhardt & Ebe Recommendation Letter 
2) Bid Tabulation 
Summary Statement: 

This phase of the Industrial Condensate Project – Stormwater Line on Depot Road to Fishtrap Creek, will 
construct approximately 600 feet of new stormwater improvements along Depot Road, north of the BNSF 
railroad tracks. Additionally, curb, gutter and sidewalks; removal of existing railroad tracks and installation of 
steel casing through an existing underground utility corridor will occur. This is to remove the stormwater from 
the industrial condensate line (to the south) and combine it with other stormwater in the same drainage basin 
that discharges into Fishtrap Creek.  The project is expected to take 45 working days to complete once the 
contractor receives the notice to proceed; not counting any weather delays. 
 
Reichhardt & Ebe Engineering determined that Faber Construction Corp. submitted the lowest responsive and 
responsible bid in the amount of $431,986.03, including tax. The Engineers Estimate was $502,562.50. 
 
At their September 11th meeting, the Public Works Committee concurred to recommend approval to the full 
City Council if the bids were responsive, reasonable and in range of the engineer’s estimate. 
 
 
 
Recommended Action: 

That City Council Awards the Contract to Faber Construction Corp. for the Industrial Condensate Stormwater 
to Fishtrap Project in the amount of $431,896.03, including tax,  and authorizes the Mayor to sign the 
contract. 
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